
 
STOP PRESS – School Dinners    15.02.19 

Please find enclosed new slips for ordering school dinners for Class 2. You no longer need to 

choose a dessert as the kitchen will provide enough of each choice every day. 

The new menu is attached. The choices are very different from last term so please make sure 

the children have a good look at it.  

The children have all been given new money bags. Can you please ensure you use these or a 

named purse/wallet as we are getting lots of loose money put into the pot and it takes a lot of 

chasing around to find out who it is from. Many thanks.     

  

 

 


